
MARBLEHEAD
Harbor Plan
 
Join us on May 16 at 6 pm in the 
Selectmen’s Meeting Room in 
Abbot Hall!

Come talk with us about how 
you access the water, how the 
Harbor contributes to economic 
development, and what we need 
to consider as sea level rise has 
greater impacts on the harbor 
over time.

Share your thoughts and hopes for 
Marblehead’s Harbor!

For more information about the meeting, please 
email Becky Curran at rebeccac@marblehead.org.

Sponsored by the Town of Marblehead

Can’t make the meeting? An online survey and an 
online meeting will be announced soon!
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